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As a social worker and mental healthcare professional, I see every day the impact of 
gender discrimination on my clients, our community, and Maine as a whole. The 
current legal protections provided under the Maine Human Rights act are essential to 
ensuring the physical, emotional, and financial safety of our neighbors. Our trans and 
non-binary Mainers deserve the same protection as the rest of us and should not be 
discriminated against based on their gender.  I strongly oppose this bill. 


